

CHRIS CHRISTIE
Governor

KIM GUADAGNO Lt. Governor State of New Jersey
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
PO BOX 500

TRENTON, NJ 08625-0500

Kimberley Harrington Acting Commissioner

October 24, 2016

Dr. Mark Silverstein Superintendent of Schools Glassboro Public Schools 560 Joseph Bowe Blvd. Glassboro, NJ 08028

Dear Dr. Silverstein:

This letter is in response to the request to share a principal between Thomas E. Bowe School and J. Harvey Rodgers School in the Glassboro School District. Interim Gloucester Executive County Superintendent Ave Altersitz supports the plan.

I am satisfied that your plan ensures adequate supervision of students and staff in both school buildings. Therefore, in accordance with the provisions of N.J.A.C. 6A:32-4.1, I grant approval for one principal to be assigned to duties at Thomas E. Bowe School and J. Harvey Rodgers School. I wish you and your staff well as you implement this plan.

Sincerely,

Kimberley Harrington Acting Commissioner

Kimberley Harrington

KH:RLB:PJL/ & Glassburg Shared Principal Approval Letter & 1.16 doc

c: Ave Altersitz